
Our main stories 
will be The Little 
Red Hen and 
We’re Going on 
a Bear Hunt.  

This half term our topic is All About Me and Where I Live.  

PE days are Monday morning and Friday afternoon.  

We will have visits from police dogs Jet and 

Ben and also the Mayor of Durham.  

We will be taking part in finger rhymes 
with numbers.  
 
We will develop counting-like behaviour, such as 
making sounds, pointing or saying some numbers 
in sequence. 

We will make connections between the 
features of our family and other families. 
 
We will notice differences between people. 

We will become increasingly able to talk about and manage 
emotions. 
 

We will notice and ask questions about differences, such as 
skin   colour, types of hair, gender, special needs and         
disabilities, religion and so on. 

We will gain control of our whole body through 

continual practice of large movements, such as 

waving, kicking, rolling, crawling and walking.  

We will enjoy starting to kick, throw and catch. 

 We will enjoy sharing books with an 
adult.  
 
We will pay attention and respond to the 
pictures or the words.  
 

We will show attention to sounds and music.  
 
We will respond emotionally and physically to music when it 
changes.  
 
We will move and dance to music.  

We will sing and complete actions in songs 
such as Twinkle Twinkle Little Star.   

Please label all clothing with your 

child’s name.  


